
 

Pine Shores Art Association 
Hanging Guidelines for Participation 

In Shows  
 

 

 Matting must be white.   No colored mats.  A colored ¼ inch inner mat is acceptable. 

 Any collage must be from member’s own work. Pieces of newspapers, magazines, internet prints, etc does 
not qualify. 

 Unframed canvas paintings must have gallery finish (no tape or staples showing).  The sides must be a 
continuation of the painting or painted black only.  

 

 Entry must not exceed 32” x 40” including mat and frame.  

 In lieu of glass, Plexiglas must be used on all paintings larger than 20” x 26”.  

 Badly joined frames, smudged mats, smeared glass, and ragged, wavy, or over cut mat corners will not be 

accepted.  

 Our hanging system requires that screw eyes be placed a 1/3 of the way from the 

top of the frame. Wire hanging only.  No saw tooth hangers or the triangle hooks 

on the backing board. 

 Wire should be slightly taught.  

 Wrap wire ends with tape.  Do not connect in the middle. 

 Metal frames must have proper hangers (no clips) with wire.  

 

 Unapproved early drop offs will not be in the show. 

 Entry previously exhibited in a PSAA Show will not be accepted.  

 Entry must have been completed within the last three (3) years.  

 Entry must remain on display in the gallery for the duration of the show.  

 

Artists are responsible for insuring their work. All reasonable care will be taken in handling the art work. PSAA will not 
be responsible for work damaged, lost, or stolen, however caused, while works are in the Association’s possession or in 
transit. Any work left after close of exhibition will be stored at the owner’s risk. Works not retrieved within 3 months of 
final date of exhibition will be considered Association donations and may be disposed of as determined by action of the 
Board of Trustees. Your entry into this exhibition constitutes agreement with these terms, and your permission for your 
work to be photographed for an exhibition, catalog, or publicity purposes regardless of copyright.  
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Dee Turba at (973)271-5178 

 
Pine Shores Art Association received funding this year from a grant administered by the Ocean County Cultural & Heritage Commission from funds granted by the 

New Jersey State Arts Council, a division of the Department of State. 

    
Pine Shores art programs are also generously supported by Stafford Township, the Borough of Beach Haven, the Borough of Tuckerton, 

 and by Ocean First Bank and TD Bank. 

 

 


